
TOWN of WOOLSEY 
 

Regular Meeting             September 14, 2020 
 
Mayor Laggis opened the monthly meeting at 7:00 PM.  Those in attendance were Mayor 
Laggis as well as Councilmen Frank Carden and Kenny Wright.  Councilman Jack Gilson and 
Town Clerk Stacey Collins were absent. The minutes from the August 2020 meeting were 
approved with Councilman Carden making the motion and Councilman Wright seconding it.  
 
Financial Report 
See attached. Councilman Wright made a motion to approve the financial report as 
submitted; the motion was seconded by Councilman Carden. The motion passed. 
 
Old Business 
Mayor Laggis stated that at the last Transportation Committee Meeting, they were informed 
that the round about project at Antioch and Seay Roads was on track to be completed in 
June 2021. 
 
New Business 
1. Adopted 2019 Annual Report on Fire Services Impact Fees Resolution #2020-04. 
Councilman Carden made the motion to accept and was seconded by Councilman Wright. 
The resolution passed. 

 
2. Shad Vick is a resident of River Oak Subdivision in the greater Woolsey area but outside 
the Town Limits.  He is interested in pursuing investment property within the Woolsey Town 
Limit and desired to know what the Town would and would not approve in regards to new 
development.  He was informed that all that data was available on the website.  He should 
consult the Zoning Ordinance and the Comprehensive Plan.  If he had any further questions, 
the Town would be glad to address them.   
 
With no more business to come before the council, the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Kenneth N. Wright 
 
Kenneth N. Wright, Councilman 


